MidCoast Community Council
P.O. Box 64
Moss Beach, CA 94038

June 27, 1996

Mr. Neil Cullen, Director of Public Works
County of San Mateo

Dear Mr. Cullen,

Thank you for attending our Council meeting last night. The dialogue with the community
was excellent, and we appreciate your willingness to stay so late!

As we discussed at the end of the Ocean Boulevard agenda item, all attendees agreed
there were some excellent suggestions made, and it would be appropriate to explore some
of these alternatives. These include, but are not limited to,

1. risk/benefit/cost analysis of keeping Ocean Blvd. open,

2. if Ocean is closed, then making the closed section “future compatible™ with a Coastal
Trail,

“Berkeley” traffic calmers,

vegetation planting to slow erosion,

making any barriers pedestrian- and bicyclist- friendly, and

how can we control speeds?
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The next step, as we understand it, is that you and your staff will explore these and other
ideas. When you are ready, we will schedule another coastside public meeting through the
MCCC, and discuss prior to this item going to the Board of Supervisors.

Again, thank you for your cooperation on this matter.

Sincerely,
MidCoast Community Council
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Chris McComb, Chair

cc: Supervisor Ted Lempert



